
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Core Task 1 Core Task 2 Spelling focus Deadline 

for 

completion 
1 Thinking about the work 

we have completed this 

week we would like you to 

complete pages 26 and 27 

in the KS2 CGP Grammar, 

Punctuation and Spelling 

work book. 

 

For homework this week we 

would like you to complete 

pages 6 (negative 

numbers) and 40 and 41 

(rounding decimals) in your 

CGP Maths book. 

 

Mixed Spelling Practice: 

Please log onto Spelling 

Frame and work on 

Spelling Rule 62. 

 

17/01/2024 

2 Please complete pages 28 

and 29 of your CGP English 

book.  

Please complete pages 12 

and 13 of your CGP Maths 

book. 

Please practise spelling 

some of our science 

words by logging onto 

Spelling Frame and 

selecting Topic words – 

Science – Year 5 Earth 

and Space. 

24/01/2024 

3 Please spend some time 

with your family looking at 

a map of the UK and 

identify at least five places 

you have visited. Label 

them on the assigned task 

on Seesaw, with a short 

description of your visit.  

Please complete page 24 

of your CGP Maths book. 

Please use the grid 

method and show your 

working. 

Spelling Frame Rules 53 

and 54 – Statutory 

words. 

31/01/2024 

4 Please complete pages 86 

and 87 of your CGP English 

book. 

Please complete pages 52 

and 53 of your CGP Maths 

book. 

Spelling Frame Rule 45. 07/02/2024 

 

 

 

 

READING WITH YOUR CHILD 
Please continue to hear your child read on a daily 

basis, and record the pages read in the home school 

diary. It is important for the children to read their 

school pathway book, but if they are enjoying a 

different book at home and choose to read that 

instead on some days, please also record this in the 

diary. We love to hear about other books the 

children are reading at home! Please continue to 

sign the diary weekly. 

 

SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

YEAR 5 HOMEWORK 
Spring Term 2024 – First Half 

KEY MENTAL MATHS SKILLS TO 

REHEARSE ORALLY THIS HALF TERM 
 

Recall of addition and subtraction facts underpins 

much of our learning in maths this half term. Please 

practise these on ‘Interactive Resources’ by clicking 

here and having a go at the games we have put in 

the ‘Addition and subtraction’ folder. 

Email: year5@sherwood.co.uk 

Password: Maths23! 

https://www.interactive-resources.co.uk/student/year-5/dashboard
mailto:year5@sherwood.co.uk

